

Sonoma Raceway March 5-7, 2021 Stewards Bulletin No. 5



To: All Competitors

Subject: Race Directors Memo - Addendum to the Drivers Briefing - All Series

Date: 5 March 2021

Time: 15:15

The Stewards call all competitors attention to the Race Director's Memo - Addendum to the Drivers Briefing, now posted on the Official Notice Board.

There is specific information contained in this Race Director's Memo related to track limits, starting procedures and restart procedures that will be enforced during this weekend.

John Walsh

Steward (Chairman)

Robert Davis Steward

Peter Cunningham

Steward

Stewards Log No.

Posted at: